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Dear Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation, 

I am writing in support of HB 3113 "Great Streets" Bill. ODOT's orphan highways, 

such as SE Powell, are extremely dangerous for pedestrians, bikers, and anyone 

outside of a car. These highways are killing people. If Portland is to be a safe, 

equitable, climate-friendly city, we need to make our streets safer for non-car 

transportation.  


